
 

 

 

 

The American Rescue Plan Act (ARP) Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF III) provides emergency funding 

to institutions of higher education to assist students in need during the coronavirus pandemic. The College of Eastern 

Idaho has signed and returned to the Department of Education, the Certification and Agreement and the assurance that 

the institution has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds received from the ARP Act to provide 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.   

CEI has received $ 1,910,651 in APR Act funding to distribute to students.  

As of June30, 2021, CEI has distributed $0 of the Emergency Financial aid Grants to students.  
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